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Don’t forget to change those clocks! 
 
 
 

The Holidays are extremely difficult for families that live in poverty. 
As a child I saw the agony on the faces of my Mom and Dad 
knowing that without help they could not provide Christmas for my 
siblings and me. Every year, we received help through Social 
Services, the business community, and local churches, in the 
community where I grew up. Together, they provided for us so that 
we could have a very Merry Christmas. 

Lighthouse Fellowship can provide a very Merry Christmas for many families in a similar way through 
the Tree of Angels Ministry. Starting Sunday, November 5, our Tree of Angels Tree will be available 
right here in this sanctuary. The Tree of Angels tree will be covered with tags that describe the child’s 
age, gender, and a brief description of the gift requests for that child. We ask that you try to purchase 
everything listed on the tag. If you are unable to purchase everything, maybe you can find another 
family to work with you. If you are making your purchases online, please allow extra time for shipping. 
Last year there were a lot of delays with the shipping companies. There will also be a few tags on the 
tree requesting donations of gift-wrapping supplies. We are also asking for Children’s Bibles and 
Children’s Bible Story Books.  

All of the gifts need to be returned to this sanctuary Sunday, December 3, 2023, by the end of the 
Sunday service. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Little Jack Woodford at 
jackwoodford9902@comcast.net or call and leave a message on my cell phone 410-610-4081. 
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Jack will give a testimony and introduce the Tree of Angels ministry this Sunday, November 5th. 

 
 
 

 
 
Beginning January 7th, we will move our Worship time to 10 am at the St. 
Leonard Volunteer Fire Station at 200 Calvert Beach Road. We use the first 
entrance. Please plan to stay afterwards for fellowship time.  All are welcome!  

 
 

 
 

 
We celebrate Communion on the second Sunday of the month.  Our next 
Communion service will be November 12.  Hope to see you and your guests.  Our 
guest speaker will be Andy Rogers. We will have the communion elements 
consecrated ahead of time by an ordained pastor. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Lighthouse Fellowship theatrical group will present its next skit on Nov.19th. Our goal 
is to have a skit monthly on the third Sunday.  The skits will present the Scripture reading 
of the morning in a unique fashion.  If you would like to become part of our drama group, 
please let us know.  
 

 
 
 

 
Lighthouse Fellowship Church is a Global Methodist Church that has been meeting 
since May 2023.  If you would like more information, please check out our webpage: 
lighthousefellowshipsomd.org or look for us on FaceBook. You can also email us at 
secretary@lighthousefellowshipsomd.org.  Or send us a comment on our webpage.  
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